
Caring People

Quality Programs

Exceptional Service

Memo
City Manager’s Office 

TO: Mayor and City Council

FROM: Diane Voss

DATE: May 24, 2013

SUBJECT: Item No. 10

The Human Services Contract with HIRTA is to be delivered Monday.  Once the City receives it, I will
send it to you electronically.

Thank you.
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